Treboeth
Beach Rd
Swanbridge
Sully
Vale of Glamorgan
CF64 5UG
30/03/2016

Vale Of Glamorgan Planning Department Dock Office Barry Docks Barry CF63 4RT

Ref: proposed development of BP Sports Field 2015/00843/FUL

Dear Sir/Madam,

I would like to register my objection to the above application.

How many more houses can Sully take as there are proposals to build on land at Cog Road & at Cosmeston Farm.

The increase in traffic would be unbearable as the roads are congested already. I live in Beach Rd Swanbridge & joining South Rd/Lavernock Rd in the morning is a lengthy process owing to the existing volume of traffic which would be exacerbated by a further increase in traffic numbers.

The loss of green space is a shame as this has an impact on wildlife & other environmental concerns.

How is the school in Sully going to cope, as far as I understand it is near capacity at the moment.

The proposal to have flood lit all weather pitches practically opposite our property would impact directly on our enjoyment of the area. At the moment the all weather pitch that is in use (sometimes up to 10pm) is noticeable, but far enough away not to be a nuisance.

Thank you for your attention in this matter.

Yours faithfully,